
All Saints and St Erconwalds Singing group – Cardinal Newman School After School Music Club 

All Saints and St Erconwalds Singing Group runs on a Wednesday after school for all children from All 

Saints and St Erconwalds parishes who wish to contribute to the singing at Sunday morning Mass in 

their respective parishes.  The children will practice together  at Cardinal Newman school.   

St Erconwalds singers will lead the singing at the 9.15am Mass at St Erconwalds on the first Sunday of 

the month.   

Children from All Saints parish can join the All Saints 9 O’clock choir group for the 9am Mass on any 

Sunday.   

Sarah Rice, from All Saints parish, leads the group currently.  

Inquiries: 

All Saints:           Sarah Rice              ricesl@airproducts.com / 01932 267441 

St Erconwalds : Emma Simpkin      emma@simpkin.net / mob: 07971 813741 

        

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I would like my child/ children to attend the All Saints and St Erconwalds Singing group after school on 

Wednesdays between 3.30pm and 4.15pm. 

 

Child’s Full Name……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Class………………………………………………………………………………… 

Date of Birth…………………………………………………………………….. 

Food Allergies? (biscuits will be provided)…………………………………………………………. 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Contact Person’s Name…………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Telephone…………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Email………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Parish…………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

(The information you provide here enables us to contact you in case of short notice cancellation 

emergencies.  Parish identification is for any Parish specific communications.) 

 

Signed (Parent/Guardian)………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Please Note: We take a register of all the children who attend the practice on a Wednesday. 

 Please ensure that the register holder acknowledges you have collected your child – do not just wave 

from the school gate.  We would also like to request that you collect your child promptly at 4.15pm. 

 

Any parents wishing to help regularly or occasionally are very welcome. 

Please return this form, marked for the attention of the ‘All Saints and St Erconwalds Singing group’, 

to the school office or to Emma or Sarah directly. 


